
  
  

  

 

 

 

 

Product-Discontinuation Notice 

 

 

Affected products: DSS 502, DSS 504, DSS 506, DSS 508, DSS 510  

Effective date:   after current stock is sold out 

 

Details:  

The production of these switches stopped because of supplier problems. 

For replacement, we recommend the following through-hole components: 

DBS 5002 G, DBS 5004 G, DBS 5006 G, DBS 5008 G, DBS 5010 G, 

alternatively, the following SMT switches: 

SMS 502, SMS 504, SMS 506, SMS 508, SMS 510. 

  

 

 

knitter-switch, June 2021 

 

Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 

 

 

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 

 



  
  

  

 

 

 


